
January 18th  Kindergarten Botanical Garden Visit  1:30-2:30 p.m. 

  

      

 

Jan. 17th:  Silent Journey: Parent Curriculum Event @ 5:30 p.m. 

(Thursday) 

January 21st    School Closed MLK Day 

January 26th  Open House  

Happy New Year and Welcome Back!! 

Thank you all for showering us with so many holiday gifts and love!! Your 
kindness was so appreciated!   

With the start of the new year we are excited to be back at school and 
ready to explore new horizons! 

This month we will begin with a study 
of the Animal Kingdoms. We will be 
classifying and learning about 
mammals, reptiles. amphibians, birds 
and insects!  

Culture: We will continue with our 
study of Picasso. Mozart will be our 
composer.  

 

Miss Christine & Miss Rikki 

January Newsletter Room 4  

 
M

o
n

t
e

s
s

o
r

i
 
A

c
a

d
e

m
y

 

I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

 


